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14t July 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of another exciting week — just one more to gol

Dates for Next Week:

Monday 17t: Teddy Bears' Picnic (11.45am-1.00pm:; for our new Puffin Class); Para-
athletics (further details below)

Tuesday 18"%: Year Six leavers’ rounders match & BBQ

Thursday 20t: Year Six leavers’ assembly (9.10am); Last day of term

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

World Para-Athletics Championships

There are still places available to travel to London for the World Para-Athletic
Championships on Monday 17t July. We will be leaving school at 3.45pm and
returning by midnight (approximately); the cost of the trip is £13. We have 14 teachers
going and there are still places available for children - it promises to be an amazing
experience! Please speak to the School Office if you want to find out more.

Grease DVDs
DVDs of the fantastic Key Stage Two Grease performance are now available from the
School Office at £5 each. Get your copy quick!

| hope you all enjoy a splendid weekend.

Yoursgincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




